

How are parents involved in the school? How can I be involved?

All parents/carers are encouraged to contribute to their child's education.

This may be through:

- Discussion with the class teacher; informally or during parent's evenings.
- Discussion with Mr Garden, Mrs Wilkinson or with other professionals.
- Parents are encouraged to contribute to their child's SEND reviews and annual reviews held for EHCPs. They are invited to attend other meetings relating to their child wherever possible.
- All parents are welcomed to assemblies/performances/specific workshops throughout the year.
- Children's Centre has many opportunities for volunteers.
- The Governing Body has the appropriate number of parent governors to act as a link between the school and all parents.
- Parents are kept informed about teaching and other events through class newsletters and knowledge organisers.
- Early years classes hold regular reading cafes and stay and play sessions which parents are invited to join.